
St Philip’s Preschool February Newsletter  

Telephone number 705769 - Email stphilips.preschool@ntlworld.com 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

A reminder that next week is keyworker week, if you haven’t already done so, please 

see your child’s keyworker to book an appointment to discuss their progress, or if you 

prefer, please complete the slip below to receive a summary by email. 

We have registered to take part in Haven’s Fun & Fitness sports giveaway, details are 

attached on how to show your support, it would be great if everyone could get involved 

so we can be with a chance to win some equipment for Preschool. 

log on to www.havenfunfitness.com our postcode is SN2 7RE 

The ragbag recycling scheme is ongoing so if at any time you have any unwanted 

clothing, bags, belts, curtains, paired shoes, hats, towels, bed linen (sheets, pillow cases 

and duvet covers) please bring them in, we have some recycling bags or a carrier bag 

will do. 

Please can you ensure that both your child’s lunch box and their drink bottle have their 

name on it as we have a few children who have the same ones and they do get mixed 

up. 

Our topic this term is Space. We will be talking about aliens, rockets, planets etc. We 

will also be making robots out of cereal boxes and toilet rolls, in order for everyone to 

make one, please can you bring in a large empty cereal box and 4 toilet rolls ASAP. 

Thank you. 

Another reminder that preschool fees are due at the beginning of each month, if you 

are experiencing difficulties please speak to Ann. 



Just to let you know that we have purchased two new computer desks for the children 

this month with the fund raising this term. Thank you to Tom & Rachael Oldridge who 

donated two computers to us. 

•  13TH-17TH IS HALF TERM  

•  (We are closed for one week and return on Monday 20th February) 

DATES FOR LATER IN THE YEAR.                                           

•  2ND-13TH APRIL- EASTER HOLIDAYS-Return on Monday 16th April.  

•  Thursday 3rd May-The hall is closed for voting. 

•  Monday 7th May –Bank Holiday 

•  4th – 8th June – Half term 

 


